






WOLF FAMIL V LIVING TRUST 

Date: April 4, 2020 

To: 
Keller City Council 
P.O. Box770 
Keller, TX 76248 

From: 
Lindsey and Carol Wolf 
Trustees Wolf Family Living Trust 
1513 Longhorn Trail 
Keller, TX 76248 

Subject: John Me Clure SUP Liquor store 

To the Keller City Council, 

We are writing to notify you of our opposition to the SUP for Me Clure Partners request fora liquor 

store between our subdivision and Keller Parkway. We oppose a liquor store with such close proximity 

toja subdivision with home values over $500,000.00 as it might discourage our ability to sell our home to 

all sellers. We also are concerned for an increase in late night traffic, potentially with drivers under the 

influence of alcohol. Finally, the presence of a liquor store in the backyard of our subdivision creates a 

less affluent environment than many of the homeowners are looking for. We pay heavy HOA pues, and 

the covenants require homeowners to keep our homes and yards in proper condition; to have a liquor 

store adjacent to our property will cheapen our neighborhood. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

rLtees Wolf Family Living TrUst 

Carol Ann Wolf 
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